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November 24 - Friends of the 
Library meeting - Time to VOTE

The Monday, November 24th 
meeting of the Friends of the Li-
brary will include voting on the 
slate of officers for 2009. The slate is 
as follows:
President - Hilary Sonner
Vice President - Bruce Schmidt
Treasurer - Joan Brogioli
Secretary - Sally Hogan
Newsletter - Stephanie Lindsey
Publicity - Heather Carver

In addition, the agenda will in-
clude updates on the children’s and 
teen’s programs, the new library 
planning committee(s), how the 
Halloween evening went and plans 
for fall and winter. All members are 
encouraged to attend and vote at 
this important last meeting of the 

year. The new board will take over 
at the next meeting Monday, Janu-
ary 26th; 2009; at 7:30 p.m. (NO 
MEETING in December.)
November 25 - Flower Arrang-
ing Workshop

Thanksgiving is on November 
27th, so if looking for something 
for the center of your dining room 
table or holiday buffet, sign up for 
Lois Boericke’s holiday flower ar-
ranging workshop to be held on 
Tuesday, November 25; at 7:30 p.m. 
The cost is $20. Sign up and pay, so 
enough supplies may be purchased, 
at the Daland Memorial Library by 
Friday, November 21. Participants 
will need to bring scissors or clip-
pers, a bag for debris and box or bag 
to safely transport arrangements 

home. As space is limited at the li-
brary, if the group gets to be too 
large, the workshop will be held at 
the Mont Vernon Congregational 
Church. Questions, call the library 
at 673-7888.
BOOK GROUP NEWS
December 1 -  Robert Frost Selec-
tions

The last adult book group  meet-
ing of the year will be held on Mon-
day; December 1; at 9:30 a.m. Partic-
ipants are asked to bring a favorite 
poem or poems of Robert Frost. 
Books with his poems are available 
at the library for those interested in 
participating. If planning to attend 
please check at the library on the lo-
cation of the discussion.

The list for 2009 will be put to-
gether at the January 5th meeting. 
The group, active for more than six 
years, usually meets at the library 
the first Monday of each month. Se-
lections each year usually include 
fiction, non-fiction, a classic, some-
thing regional, and perhaps as this 
year poetry. Sometimes, the group 
takes a field trip relating to a book 
or may watch a movie interpreta-

tion of a selection. Every attempt 
is made to get copies of the books 
through interlibrary loan. Books 
may also be found in paperback 
at local bookstores including The 
Toadstool.  Participants take turns 
researching information about the 
authors and bringing light refresh-
ments to share.  There are usually 
between eight and twelve attendees. 
Anyone is welcome to join in one or 
more discussion.

Library Director Karen MacDon-
ald purchases a copy of each selec-
tion for the library collection. Any 
title may be borrowed by a library 
patron, though a book that’s to be 
discussed will be reserved for book 
group participants the month of the 
discussion. For a copy of the com-
plete list of books for 2008, stop in 
at the library. Questions, please call 
the library.
Passes to FIVE Museums at 
the Library

Looking for some activities for the 
fall? Passes are available to library 
patrons to five area museums.  Call 
or check the websites for updated 
information on current exhibits and 

hours open at the following:
 

Currier Museum of Art
201 Myrtle Way
Manchester, NH
Tel: 603-669-7194
Website: www.currier.org
Two passes - each pass admits two
 
Millyard Museum
Corner of Pleasant and Commercial 
Streets
Manchester, NH
Tel: 603-662.-7531
Website: www.manchesterhistoric.
org
4 passes
 
SEE Science Center
200 Bedford Street
Manchester, NH
Tel: 603-669-0400
Website: see-sciencecenter.org
3 family passes
 
Canterbury Shaker Village
Note: Now open Fridays, Saturdays 
and Sundays only until December 7, 
then closed until spring, 2009.
288 Shaker Road
Canterbury, NH
Tel: 603-783-9511

Website: www.shakers.org
Take away passes - one pass ad-
mits two
(NOTE: There will be a $5 co-pay 
for EACH adult and $2.50 for EACH 
child ages 6-17; 5 and under free)
 
Museum of Fine Arts
465 Huntington Avenue
Boston, MA
Tel: 617-267-9300
Website: www.mfa.org
Take away FLEX pass - one pass 
admits two adults
(NOTE: $5 co-pay for EACH adult)
Some special exhibits at the MFA 
require a ticket which is an addi-
tional charge - check the website 
for details.

 
Passes may be checked out for 

one week. (Take away passes are not 
returned.) Late returns will incur a 
$5 penalty. To reserve passes stop in 
or call the library at 673-7888. All 
passes made possible through the 
fundraising efforts of the Friends of 
the Library.

Daland Memorial Library News
 Library hours: Tues. & Thurs. 10 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.; Wed. noon - 8 p.m.; Fri. 
2 - 6 p.m.; Sat. 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. Closed Sun. & Mon.
Phone/Fax 673-7888     E-mail: dalandlibrary@comcast.net
NEW WEBSITE: www.dalandlibrary.wordpress.com
Library Director: Karen MacDonald; Children’s Program Director: Amy 
White; Library Assistants: Allain Schnable and Samantha Philbrick
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Coldwell Banker
RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE

AMHERST....……........$310,000
Tri-level floor plan, 5 BRs, 3 baths, 
cath. ceiling in LR & Dr., floor to ceil-
ing brick fpl., glass enclosed breezeway 
overlooks patio.
Listed by Jennifer Campbell 673-4000

AMHERST..…….....…$265,000
 Not too big - Not too small - Just right! 
Hdwd. flrs., 2 brick fplcs., Sunroom, 
attached garage – all on wonderful 
cul-de-sac.
Listed by Ingrid Michaelis  673-4000

AMHERST….......…....$219,900
Townhouse in secluded cul-de-sac lo-
cation. Fully applianced, c/a, farmer’s 
porch, sunny & spacious, energy ef-
ficient, natural gas.
Listed by Susan Robinson  673-4000

BEDFORD………...…$199,900
Immediate availability! Freshly paint-
ed thru-out.  3-levels of living space in 
commuter friendly Bedford townhouse. 
Squeaky clean, move right in!
Listed by Linda Burns 471-0777

BEDFORD……….......$269,900
Freshly painted, great 3-season Sun-
room, heated garage, generator hook-
up & lots more! Commuter delight, 
just move in!
Listed by Tom Van Horn 673-4000

103 Ponemah Rd. 
Amherst, NH

(603) 673-4000
www.NewEnglandMoves.com

NEW LISTING

AMHERST………...…$347,900
Gracious Colonial in Ridgewood Es-
tates, 4BR, MBR w/ BA, 2nd flr laundry, 
well- Landscaped on cul-de-sac.
Listed by Alexis Cox 471-0777

166 Route 101 
Bedford, NH

(603) 471-0777

*Based on information from alexa.com. © 2008 Coldwell Banker Real Estate, LLC. Coldwell Banker is a registered trademark licensed to Coldwell Banker Real 
Estate, LLC. An Equal Opportunity Employer. Equal Housing Opportunity. Owned and operated by NRT, LLC

Your new home is at this address: www.NewEnglandMoves.com; the most used web site in New England!* 

BEDFORD……...….$1,320,000
Stunning home in very desirable 
neighborhood. Home has you’d expect 
& much more.  No expense spared in 
building this custom home.
Listed by Filomena Gordon 471-0777

AMHERST………...…$575,000
Charming historic home on the Village 
Green. Spacious sun-filled rooms, 
granite bank vault and welcoming 
front porch.
Listed by Enid Mackenzie 471-0777

Granite State Credit Union

AMHERST l CANDIA l CONCORD l MANCHESTER l NASHUA l SEABROOK

• We are New Hampshire!

Serving New Hampshire Residents, Employees and Small Businesses.

Looking for ways to cut costs and reduce expenses? Take advantage of our great rates and 

refinance your mortgage to lower your monthly payments. Granite State Credit Union offers 

a variety of fixed and adjustable rate mortgage products. Choose the program that suits your 

needs and take advantage of our low mortgage rates to reduce your monthly expenses.

Contact our mortgage department directly at 800-645-4728, extension 3811, or go to our 

website at www.gscu.org/mortgages for more information.

800-645-GSCU • gscu.org

Lower Your 
Mortgage Payments!
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Daffodil Planting Day a Success
Sunday, October 26th marked the 

second annual planting day for “Daf-
fodils Down Main Street” as Mont 
Vernon volunteers planted 2,000 daf-
fodil bulbs in front of the Town Hall 
and the Congregational Church.  
Many others have contributed to the 
success of our program by donations 
of money, daffodil bulbs, services and 
equipment.  Special recognition goes 
to: Stephanie Vore Apple, Patrick De-
shazo, Peter Ecklund, Steve Hanlen, 
Paula Pestana, Al Smith, Laurie Spi-
nosa, Steve Workman, The Dunbar-
ton Garden Club, Kincaid Auto, Lit-
ter Free NH, Milford Agway, Mont 
Vernon Highway Dept., NH Master 
Gardeners Special Projects Commit-
tee and Wilkins Lumber in Amherst. 
Thank you to everyone who has be-
lieved in and supported our efforts 
to add spring color and beauty to our 
lovely village. We invite all our neigh-
bors from surrounding communities 
to come to Mont Vernon next spring 
to see over 5,000 daffodils blooming 
along Main Street!

 

This lovely watercolor was donated by Mont Vernon artist, Paula 
Pestana to the “Daffodils Down Main Street” project.
Note cards are available and the proceeds will go toward the 
future purchase of daffodil bulbs. For more information contact:  
Susan King Ecklund at 672-1176.

Volunteers make Daffodil Planting Day a success.						            Courtesy Photo

“Daffodil Days” Fundraiser


